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The Financial Aid link under Banner Self-Service on the InsideSOU homepage for students
has been changed to go to a new Banner Self-Service Financial Aid page.  The link will take
you to an updated, more streamlined financial aid page and allow you to update and view
your financial aid information in one location.  You will be able to apply for financial aid,
view financial aid status and eligibility, accept offer awards, and view loan applications.

This link will also replace all of the individual Financial Aid links that were previously located
on the Banner Self-Service Student and Faculty Tools page.
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